
 

 
Dear Simon Milburn, 
 
Reg 28 Report - After Inquest HAMZA M P 03092022 - PCC 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 10th May 2023 in relation to the above.  
 
Following the report into the incident on Old Oundle Road, Wittering by the Police in 2022 our 
Highways team undertook a signing review of the road.  
 
I note your concern and following our review can confirm that there were changes to the signing 
along Old Oundle Road identified. One of these changes included the installation of a chevron sign 
to warn road users of the deviation. These works were undertaken week commencing 9th January 
2023.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

  
Executive Director: Place and Economy 
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